
 
 
 
 

The M.D. of Provost No. 52 
 is currently accepting requests for dust control applications for 2024. 

Ratepayers have the option of MG-30 as a dust suppressant,  
with applicants paying 25% of the product cost. 

 
Applications will be accepted until April 15th, 2024 

 Late submissions will not be considered, with no exceptions. 
 

For an application, click here _________or for more information please contact the  
M.D. Administration Office at 780-753-2434. 

 
Ratepayers will note that the M.D. makes no warranties or guarantees as to the life 

expectancy of this material. 
 
 
 


